
From: Pat MacNeill <patmacneill@greene.k12.nc.us>
Subject: Monday- Feb. 23

Date: February 20, 2009 2:23:26 PM EST
To: Carol  Taylor <caroltaylor@greene.k12.nc.us>, Michael Dixon <michaeldixon@greene.k12.nc.us>, Amy Fraboni 

<amyfraboni@greene.k12.nc.us>, Sandra Stocks <sandrastocks@greene.k12.nc.us>, Michelle Roberts 
<michelleroberts@greene.k12.nc.us>, Pamela Holley <pamelaholley@greene.k12.nc.us>, Julie Faucette 
<juliefaucette@greene.k12.nc.us>, Brenda Wooten <brendawooten@greene.k12.nc.us>, Vickie Sutton 
<vickiesutton@greene.k12.nc.us>, Michele Dail <micheledail@greene.k12.nc.us>, Jill Whitson <jillwhitson@greene.k12.nc.us>, 
Leigh Bright <leighbright@greene.k12.nc.us>, Tina Rorer <tinarorer@greene.k12.nc.us>

I am scheduled for an online meeting with Neill Kimrey for Monday, Feb. 23 at 3:30 to discuss the draft Essential Standards
document for technolog & media.  Please join me at Greene Central High School at 3:15 in the TLC for this review.  If you have
meetings and or conflicts with this time, I understand but I will need to go on with the meeting anyway.
Thanks,
Pat
---
Patricia MacNeill, Ed.D.
Assistant Superintendent
Greene County Schools
301 Kingold Boulevard
Snow Hill, NC 28580
Tel. 252-747-3425 x 233
Fax 252-747-5942
http://www.gcsedu.org

http://www.gcsedu.org/

